
                                                                                                                             

Richmond County Amateur Radio Club

March 3, 2018 Meeting Minutes:

The President, Ben Setzer WA4BCS, called the meeting to order. There were 9 members in 
attendance. The Secretary read the minutes of the February 10, 2018 minutes. There were no further additions 
or corrections and the minutes were adopted..

Treasurer's Report: The current bank balance is $908.22.

Old Business:  Mark Dawkins reported that there was still some interest in the Fusion and Cat 1000 
and that the license is up for renewal next month, but that is not a problem. He also reported that the GE 
Master II amp belongs to Danny Hampton and mark was getting in touch with him to return it.

It was also discussed about holding presentations during the meetings, as was mentioned by Tim 
Martin N4TDM and nothing firm was decided other than individuals could bring up subjects of interest at the 
regular meetings for discussion.

New Business: Mark Gibson reported that Scott Whitaker was packing up this morning in preparation 
for a move to Oregon. The club wishes Mark 73 es good luck in his new location.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 10:00a.m.

Allan Brown / W4EAB
Secretary / Treasurer


